
 

Dear Service Providers: 
 

Please note that for all incoming wire transfers the National Commercial Bank of Anguilla 

Limited charges a US $20.00 fee and its intermediary bank Crown Agents Bank Ltd. charges 

US$25.00. Where payments are made to the Anguilla Financial Services Commission’s account 

via wire transfer, please include the extra US $45.00 charge to facilitate the full payment to the 

Commission as stated by the relevant Financial Services Enactments Regulations. 

 

Failure to provide the full payment to the Commission’s account will result in an outstanding 

balance which may affect your standing with the Commission.  

 

Your attention to this matter will be greatly appreciated. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

Anguilla Financial Services Commission                                                             May 31, 2019 

Anguilla 


